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Monday, 05th December 2022 

 

Dear Comber Grove families, 

 

Class Parties  

 

In order to celebrate the end of the Autumn Term, our classes will be having an End of 

Autumn Celebration on the afternoon of Thursday, 15th December 2022. 
 

It would be good for all the children to enjoy food and drink as a class. A donation of 

£1 towards the party will be appreciated. Could this be sent to the class teacher by 

Friday,09th December 2022,  which will give the staff time to purchase party food 

for their classes. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY FOOD OR DRINKS FOR THE PARTY DUE TO HEALTH AND SAFETY 

REGULATIONS. 

 

Pupils will be allowed to come to school in their party clothes on  

Thursday, 15th December 2022 
 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

L.Black 

Mr Lorram Black 

Headteacher 

05/12/2022  
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